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Donation 
needed this 
month is a  

double package 
of wipes. 

Thank You! 

Just a reminder: 
If your child is going to the  

doctor for a 9,12 or 15 month 
check up, ask us for a blue 

health report sheet. Please return 
to us, along with a current shot 

record.  Thank You! 

Kris and Kirsten’s 
April Newsletter 

We would 
like to    

welcome 
our new 

friends and 
their     

families to 
our room! 

Weather permitting 
we will be going 

outside, so please 
bring in a coat, hat, 
mittens and shoes 

for your child. 
Thank you! 

Just a reminder:  Please 

take off your shoes before 

entering the baby rooms 

when it is wet outside.  

Thank You!  

We would like to welcome 

our new teacher Kirsten to 

the room! 

Just a reminder: if your child has a 

snack day, please provide a snack 

in it’s original unopened package, 

and enough for 12 children. 

Thank You! 


